



Meeting **Bathavon South Forum**

Date **Thursday, 2nd August, 2018**

Time **7.00 - 9.00 pm**

Venue **Shoscombe Village Hall - Barn Hill, Shoscombe, Bath, BA2 8LX**

	Subject		
1.	<p>Welcome, Introductions and notes from the last meeting (Pages 5 - 8)</p> <p>Forum members are asked to agree the draft minutes from the meeting which took place 14 March 2018.</p>	Chair	5 mins
2.	<p>Chairs Annual Report</p> <p>The Chair will provide an overview of the topics which the forum has covered in the last year. The Forum members will then be invited to comment.</p>	Chair	10 mins
3.	<p>Election of Chair</p> <p>John Adler has agreed to put himself forward to stand for the Chair of Bathavon North Forum.</p> <p>If any other members of the forum wish to stand for the position of chair please contact Mark Hayward before the meeting.</p> <p>If any additional nominations for the position of Chair are received before or in person at the meeting, a vote will then be held at this point of the meeting.</p>	Dave Dixon	5 mins
4.	<p>Police Update</p> <p>The Police will provide an operational update on the crime statistics for the local area. Forum members are invited to ask questions and comment on the update.</p>	Steve Kendall	15 mins

<p>5. Community Safety Plan (Pages 9 - 34)</p> <p>Samantha Jones and Steve Kendall will introduce the Joint Community Safety Plan document with emphasis on the 'local' Bath and surrounding area. Forum members will be asked to feedback on if this documents it correct, anything has been missed and if anything new needs to be added (whilst acknowledging resource constraints).</p> <p>Should any Forum members wish to give feedback after the meeting there will be a window of two weeks where comments can be sent to Mark Hayward.</p>	<p>Samantha Jones and Steve Kendall</p>	<p>30 mins</p>
<p>6. Odd Down Park and Ride Service 42</p> <p>A request has been received from Dunkerton & Tunley Parish Council for the forum to discuss the loss of the Odd Down Park and Ride to RUH 42 bus service.</p>	<p>Kathryn Manchee</p>	<p>10 mins</p>
<p>7. Planning</p> <p>John Adler has suggested that the Forum has an initial discussion on what support they would like to hear more about from B&NES Council at future meetings.</p>	<p>Chair</p>	<p>15 mins</p>
<p>8. Forum Rebranding</p> <p>The Forum has been asked to discuss and agree on rebranding from Bathavon South Forum. The first suggestion which has been received is "The Cam Valley Forum".</p>	<p>All</p>	<p>15 mins</p>
<p>9. Volunteering Opportunities</p> <p>Mark Hayward will provide an update on the Community Volunteering Opportunities which have taken place recently involving Parish Councils.</p> <p>There are a future plans to work with partners to deliver the help required by using groups of volunteers to help deliver local projects.</p>	<p>Mark Hayward</p>	<p>5 mins</p>
<p>10. Forward Plan</p> <p>The Forum has suggested that more of the items for the agenda should be generated from the ideas from Parish Councils. Members of the Forum are invited to share ideas about which</p>	<p>All</p>	<p>10 mins</p>

topics they would like to see included at future meetings.

Forward Plan – Possible Agenda Items

- Scams
- Healthcare
- Village Agents
- Planning
- Changing Together
- Budget
- Consultation

The Parish Councils are invited to nominate themselves to host future meetings. Camerton Community Hall has been suggested as a possible venue.

Date of Future Meeting:

Wednesday, 21 November 2018